
Here’s what happened in the last month
and what’s to come!

Welcome to our June
newsletter! We are thrilled
to share our latest
activities with you!

Last Months News- 
Thank you to all family and
friends who attended our
Mother’s Day Paint Night.
Everyone had a great time
painting their unique pots!

Upcoming News-
We will be having a
Father’s Day Luncheon on
6/15 at noon. Please RSVP
to Alex in activities if you
plan to join a resident for
lunch! Email
apopple@pslgroupllc.com
to RSVP.

 

6/9 Resident
Council

6/10 Bird Watching
        Club Starts

6/13 Dads & Donuts

6/15 Father’s Day
         Lunch

6/20 Ice Cream
Social- Summer
Begins

6/24 Happy
Camper Day-
Smores & Games
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Bus Outing information-
We typically go on bus
outings on Wednesday
afternoons. We go to
dollar tree, Gabes, Savers,
Tim Hortons, etc. We are
also planning lunch and
ice cream outings,
picnics at Chestnut Ridge
and trips to the Outer
Harbor. 
Please ensure your loved
one has funds to use if
they wish to go on
outings. Money can be
put on a personal
allowance account with
business off ice. 
. Sign up sheet for
outings is on activity
room bulletin board.  

Happy Birthday
JOANN E. 6/21



Community News

We always welcome pet visits
with appropriate vet records!
ALL DOGS/ CATS, ETC
ENTERING THE FACILITY MUST
HAVE PROOF OF RABIES
CERTIFICATE. Rabies
certificate has the vets
signature on it, records with
rabies due date is not
sufficient proof. Please give
records to front office, or Alex
in activities. 

Contact Us!
KATHRYN MASTERSON- EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

KMASTERSON@PSLGROUPLLC.COM

ERIC WOZNIAK- CASE MANAGER
EWOZNIAK@PSLGROUPLLC.COM

STEPHANIE WADDINGTON
BUSINESS OFFICE 

SWADDINGTON@PSLGROUPLLC.COM

SALLY SWANSON
SALES & MARKETING

SSWANSON@PSLGROUPLLC.COM

ALEXANDRA POPPLE- NEAMON
ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR 

APOPPLE@PSLGROUPLLC.COM
 

KEITH BAUERNFEIND 
MAINTENANCE DIRECTOR

KBAUERNFEIND@PSLGROUPLLC.COM

We will be concluding our Fundraiser
for the City of Buffalo Animal Shelter
mid June. Please help us collect
needed items! The drop box is in the
main entryway. 

Thank you Rhyannon and Joshua for
bringing  resident’s Cheer Boxes.
Rhyannon and Josh founded “Cheer
Boxes” to bring joy and cheer to
seniors in long term care settings. We
are so thankful to have wonderful
people in our community dedicated to
making our residents happy!

Thank you Eden Garden Study Club for
bringing us beautiful flowers for our
gardens and for decorating our 

Pet Vaccination Records


